
Look Mom! No Emissions!  

In early 2020, the CleanBC GoElectric School Bus Program pilot offered participating school districts an 

opportunity to leverage funding to replace 

aging diesel school buses. Fuel efficient 

driving techniques and more efficient bus 

route design has already contributed to a 

significant drop in fuel consumption – up to 

30%. 

“Electric school buses are the natural next 

step to continue on the path towards zero 

GHGs for the future of the children we serve,” 

Robyn Stephenson, Manager of 

Transportation Services at School District #22 

in Vernon. Recognizing the cost-saving and environmental benefits, the district will be integrating two 

electric buses into service next year. 

The inaugural uptake for the program exceeded expectations, with 13 school districts ordering a total of 

18 electric school buses.  


